
   
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

    

  River Medway Notice 02 of 2014 

 
 
 

Notice to Mariners Notice 02 of 2014 
Replacement of Bewley's Weir - Tonbridge 
 
This notice replaces Notice Number 12 of 2013 

Investigation works around Bewley's Weir in Tonbridge will commence on 
31st March 2014 and last for 8 weeks.  

The works will involve the installation of a steel sheet piled cofferdam 
within the navigation channel. As a consequence, this section of the 
Medway will be closed to motorised traffic during this time. Mariners 
wishing to move vessels must use the western route around Tonbridge 
Sports Ground. 

It will be possible for canoeists and small vessels to pass with care. 

 
 
Philip Munslow 
Waterways Operations Manager 
25th March 2014 
 
From 1 April 2014 these notices will be sent by email only.  If you currently receive the notices by 
post, please contact rebecca.cox@environment-agency.gov.uk with your email address. 
 
 
Environment Agency 
Allington Lock House, Castle Road, Allington, Kent ME16 0LU 
Tele: 01622 752864 
email: rebecca.cox@environment-agency.gov.uk 


